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Report of the O.A.A.A. Built Environment Subcommittee – May 9, 2024 

The O.A.A.C. Built Environment Subcommittee respectfully reports to the 
Oshawa Accessibility Advisory Committee its Seventh Report. 

Site Plan Approval Application for the 374 Farewell Street (BUILT-24-04)_ 

1. That details of the materials used for all paths of travel be identified and designed as 
per Oshawa Accessibility Design Standards (O.A.D.S.); and, 

2. That all paths of travel width be labelled and the clear path of travel of a minimum of 
1800 mm is provided; and, 

3. That reasonable lighting levels, light should be provided at or beside all ramps, steps 
and stairs and evenly distributed along the path of travel. Consideration should be 
given to providing supplementary lighting to highlight wayfinding. Please ensure that 
lighting fixtures or posts do not encroach in the accessible path of travel; and, 

4. That all front entrances be accessible to accommodate a wheelchair and designed 
as per O.A.D.S.  
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